

UT Leadership and Faculty,

As you may have heard, I recently resigned from my role at Memorial Hermann. I will be transitioning out of the organization in mid-August. I want each of you to know that it has been a tremendous honor to walk this journey together. I could not have asked for more support, friendship, challenge and fun than what we were able to do together. The work was hard, but it was meaningful. Through our partnership we made a difference for our patients, families, employees and community. I will be forever grateful for the relationships that have been built and the great work that was done along the way. Thank you for accepting me as a trusted partner, supporting me, challenging me, and all that you have done for me both personally and professionally. Words cannot express the gratitude I feel for each of you individually as well as the wonderful experience I have had over the past several years.

I am excited about what is ahead for both UT and Memorial Hermann. In times of change there is opportunity. I have no doubt that there will be much success in the future and I look forward to hearing all about it. I would welcome the opportunity to keep in touch and want you to know what an honor it has been for me to work with you as well as call each of you a colleague and friend.

With Gratitude and Respect,

Craig Cordola

President, West Region